
 

Term 4  Week  9                  30th November 2015 
   

Student of the Week 

Allen 
Allen is always respectful and is a popular friend in Year 1/2. He has made pleasing 
progress with his school work this year due to his resilient and persistent attitude. 
Allen is a very resilient student of our school who adjusts quickly to changes in our 
classroom routine. He embraces any challenges set by his teacher and completes 
every task to the best of his ability.  
Congratulations to Allen! 



PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

 

Final Year 6 Gathering and Transition Graduation 
This Friday our Year 6 class will host their final 
Gathering at Newling. For many students this will be 
the final Gathering after 7 years of hosting and giving 
performances at these events.  

As it is the final Gathering of 2015 we will also be 
having the Transition Graduation presentations. The 
children in the Transition class have made significant 
progress throughout the year and are very prepared to 
start school next year. 

We look forward to seeing many parents and friends at 
our final 2015 Gathering this week. 

NECOM Performance 
Our students will be treated to a concert from the 
NECOM piano trio this Thursday. This opportunity 
extends our school Music program and gives our 
students the chance to understand all styles of music 
and experience a broad range of musical 
performances.  

Swim School 
Swim school starts today and the weather forecast is 
very favourable, with warm days expected all week. 
The week 1 lessons will be held at The Monckton 
Aquatic Centre (Town Pool) and week 2 lessons at the 
TAS indoor pool.  

We are sure the children will gain much benefit from 
this swim program. This year lessons will be a full one 
hour in length during the second week giving our 
students even more opportunity to develop their 
confidence and skills in the water. 

P and C Meeting  
The final P& C meeting will be held on Monday 7th 
December. This is just one week before the end of year 
Fete and final arrangements for this event will be 
made. Extra help at the Fete is always needed and we 
invite everyone to attend. 

Tea/Coffee and afternoon tea are always provided and 
toys are available to entertain young children.  

Christmas Hamper Raffle 
The Hampers are continually growing and we thank 
everyone who has made a donation. The donation of 
non-perishable items is still welcomed. 

The Hamper Raffle is drawn on the Tuesday evening at 
the end of the Gala Concert. We ask that all tickets, 
sold or unsold, are sent back prior. 

Disco 
Next Tuesday evening we will be hosting a Year 6 
Farewell Disco. Tickets will be for sale next week at 
recess.  The cost will be $2 for entry, and include a 

drink and snack during the Disco. All money raised will 
go toward Year 6 gift for school. 

We look forward to all students, being present to 
Farewell our ‘Class of 2015’. 

Reports 
Semester 2 reports will be given to students next week. 
They provide a point in time summary of your child’s 
achievement over the whole school year. 

There are no formal interviews after Semester 2 reports, 
however we do invite conversation from all parents. 
Should you wish to discuss anything contained in the 
report, please contact the school to arrange a suitable 
time to meet with the class teacher. 

Arriving at School 
Only students who catch buses are to be at school 
before 9:00am. It is not in the best interest of the 
students who do not catch buses, to be at school for 
long periods of time before school starts.   

Please assist us in making school mornings safe and as 
practical as possible by not dropping off or allowing 
children to walk to arrive at school prior to 9:00am. 

Your assistance is much appreciated. 

Star Awards 
In the past weeks “You’re a Star Award” certificates 
have been achieved by students who are using the You 
Can Do It keys to success and demonstrating 
persistence, resilience, organisation, getting along and 
confidence. 

Congratulations to our recipients:  Alex, Christopher, 
Mitchell, Watarah  and Ashleigh. 
 

Murray Cox 
Principal 

Important Dates 

DECEMBER 
Swim school 30th Nov – 11th  

Scripture Christmas Concert - Wednesday 2nd  

NECOM Piano Trio performance – Thursday 3rd  

Big Breakfast—Thursday 3rd 

Gathering –Yr 6 and Transition Graduation – Friday 

4th 2pm 

Year 6 Farewell Disco—Tuesday 8th 

Presentation Day, Fete and Gala Night - Tuesday 15th  

 



P and C  Notices 
The next P & C meeting will be on Monday 7th 

December at 2pm in the meeting room upstairs. 

  CHRISTMAS HAMPER 

Donations are now being 
accepted for the Christmas 
Hamper. Please bring/send 
non-perishable items in to 

the school office. Thanks for 
your support. 

CHRISTMAS RECIPE BOOK 

If you have a favourite family recipe could you please send 
it in to add to the recipe book. Thank you 

Newling School 

 

BIG BREAKFASTBIG BREAKFASTBIG BREAKFAST   
 

For Term 4 will be on Thursday December 3 at the school  from  
 

8.15am to 9.15am 
 Please come and join us at this community event.  All family members welcome. 



ABSENTEE NOTE 

(To be returned to Classroom Teacher first day back after absence)                                            

 
STUDENT’S NAME……………………………………... ……      Class  …………..   Date of Absence/s …………………… 

Reason for Absence 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Signature of Parent/Caregiver………………………………………..              Date…………………………………… 

    Quote of the week  
You are only one decision away from a 

totally different life. 

SBCC Country Cricket Camps 2016 

Ages 7—16 

Ex-Australian Stars Coaching 

January 25th, 26th  2016 

For more information  phone 1800 35 14 15 or 

visit www.cricketcoaching.com.au 

 

 


